

PETS FOR VETS, INC.

P.O. Box 10860 Wilmington, NC 28404 301-956-3837 www.petsforvets.com

June 22, 2016

Dawn Fountain, C-TAGME University of Kansas-Wichita Department of Surgery 929 N. St. Francis, #3082 Wichita, KS 67214

Dear Dawn Fountain,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and especially the veterans, I thank the Association of Residency Coordinators in Surgery for its contribution of \$120.00 received by Pets for Vets, Inc. on May 31, 2016 in memory of Bob Hamilton. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Your donation is a concrete way to show your support for our returning veterans. The Pets for Vets program is dedicated to providing a second chance for shelter pets by rescuing, training and pairing them with America's veterans who want a companion, at no cost to the veteran.

Medical studies have shown that companion animals significantly improve mental and physical health, including reducing stress, depression and anxiety, symptoms experienced by many serving in our military. Your contribution helps us match a rescued shelter pet, typically a dog, with an American veteran who would benefit from having a companion. Each veteran-pet match receives all of the necessary equipment for them to start their new life together. Your support helps ensure they have everything they need.

Your gift is helping to make a difference in the lives of veterans and shelter animals.

Thank you,

Clarusa Black

Clarissa Black Founder and Executive Director

Pets for Vets, Inc. is exempt from income taxes under the Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3). As such, donations to the organization are generally tax deductible. Please retain this acknowledgement letter to support any deduction amount you might claim.